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ENJOYING THIS STUNNING SUNSHINE 
As this beautiful Summer Weather continues, we wish to take this opportunity to flag 

the importance of children wearing sun cream to school, bringing a labelled hat and 

a ensuring they have a drinks bottle. We also wish to encourage you to ensure that 

your child’s name is written in their school jumper (names wear off over time!) so that 

your child can feel comfortable removing them when they get hot. With 30 bodies in 

a classroom, we are regularly encouraging children to remove their jumpers when 

we notice they are looking warm. We are encouraging all children to take their drink 

bottles outside during lunchtimes as well as encouraging play in the shaded areas of our field to reduce the 

risks of sun stroke. Labelled sun cream can be brought into school for your child to re-apply before lunchtime. 

We are not able to allow children to share sun cream due to the risk of allergies.  

 

As part of our consultation process with Connect Trust, Stuart Bellworthy 

(CEO and Trust Leader) and Sarah Ryder (School Improvement Lead) will 

be joining us at Haytor View Community Primary School next week on 

Tuesday 8th July. They will be on the courtyard from 3:00 pm with hopes to 

speak with you and answer any questions you may have. We really 

encourage you to take time to say hello to them and ask whatever may 

be on your mind!  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
KS2 Performance - I'm an 11 year old - GET ME OUT OF HERE! - Tuesday 8th July 

1.30pm & Wednesday 9th July 5.30pm 

Summer Disco - Friday 11th July - FS & KS1 4.00 - 5.00 pm  KS2 5.30 - 6.30 pm 

Parent Consultations - Wednesday 16th July and Thursday 17th July 3.30pm – 6 pm.  
Summer Fayre Friday 18th July 2.00pm 

Transition visit for children to their new classrooms – Tuesday 22nd July 

Year 6 Leavers Evening - Tuesday 22nd July 5.00pm  

Open Classroom – meet your child’s new teacher – Wednesday 23rd July 

Final Assembly of the School Year - Thursday 24th July 9.00am 

Last Day of Summer Term - Thursday 24th July 

 

We have also been made aware of a fantastic community event that will be 

taking place at Newton Abbott Rugby Club on Saturday 5th July. This is set to be a 

fun family day out with stalls, vendors and live music! 

HAF SUMMER PROGRAMME  
The HAF (Holiday Activities and Food) programme offers free school holiday sports 

sessions, healthy food, and enriching activities for children all day long. This year, the 

HAF programme will run from Monday – Thursday between Monday 28th July and 

Thursday 22nd August. If you receive Free School Meals, your child can attend free of charge. 

To book your child’s place, follow this link: https://family.premier-education.com/add-course/931169 or scan 

the barcode on the posters around the school. 

If you would like any support, please speak with a member of the admin team. 

Tom from Premier Education will be in school this afternoon from 3 pm to support any bookings you’d like to 

make for your child to attend the holiday club. 

https://family.premier-education.com/add-course/931169


SUMMER HOLIDAY LUNCH SUPPORT - THAT FOODBANK 
As we approach the summer months, we are aware that the forthcoming summer holiday 

period can be particularly challenging for many families due to the absence of school 

meals. To better prepare and ensure that no children or families go without or struggle to 

manage the cost of additional lunches That Foodbank are offering holiday lunch support 

to any and all families who feel that additional support would be helpful. 

 

THAT foodbank are able to provide a week's worth of lunch ingredients at the food bank over the school 

holidays. The food packs will contain ingredients to make lunches throughout the week including items like 

bread, cheese, ham, fruit and small snacks. These will be available for collection ONLY, usually a Monday 

morning, times will be communicated directly to those who take up the service. 

  

Anyone wishing to use this service over the summer holiday period will need to contact THAT Foodbank 

by 4th July 2025 by calling 01626 437310 or emailing office@thatfoodbank.com.  THAT foodbank opening hours 

are Monday - Friday 10 am - 1 pm. 

 

PLAYLEADER NOMINATIONS FOR POSITIVE PLAY 
We are really pleased that our Year 5 playleaders, who meet after school each Thursday, and 

have been supporting play at lunchtimes have been keen to nominate children that they see 

demonstrating positive play behaviours.  

The children that they have noticed this week who will be receiving certificates in assembly on Friday are:  

Kyan Pereira – Whenever he needs us, he seeks support, always polite and friendly. 

Lydia Bolt – She has included lots of children in playing games 

 

Congratulations to you all, and many thanks to all of our playleaders. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘GOING FOR GOALS’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part of our focus upon ‘Going for 

Goals’. Children are currently spending time thinking about and developing an understanding of their 

aspirations for themselves and the world and working together. 
 

This sits firmly within the British Values of understanding of the value of mutual respect as well as an 

understanding of responsibility.  
 

The following children will be celebrated in assembly on Friday 4th July with a focus upon: 

'I know how important it is to treat everyone in my world respectfully and show 

this in what I do and say.' 
 

• Miss Butler has nominated Lilly Finch and Remy-Louise Chilcott 

• Mrs Penn has nominated Douglas Trenfield 

• Miss Jacob has nominated Hunter Brown 

• Miss Dennis has nominated Evelyn Keaveney 

• Miss Cameron has nominated Lucas Sandford and Zenaya Clifford 

• Miss Brown has nominated Zoey Rutherford and Seth Stonelake  

• Mrs Cousins has nominated Lydia Bolt 

• Mrs Peatt has nominated Lemmy Rogers 

• Miss Manley has nominated Everlyn Kent and Sam Dartnall 

• Miss Shopland has nominated Kieran Pike  

• Mr Smart has nominated Doc Storer 

• Mr Hankin has nominated Sasha Whitley-Preece and Kayden Grant 

• Mrs Russell has nominated Ashlynn Pierce and Alfie Coster 
 

All parents, relatives and wider community members are encouraged to join us for this weekly celebration – it’s 

a great way to round off the week, whether you are connected to nominated children or not. We look 

forward to seeing you. 

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 

 

OVERALL 

 

Nursery 

B2 SB & SJP 

Reception 

B1 LJ 
Year 1  

CD 
Year 2  

SB  
Year 3  

MC 
Year 4  

JM 
Year 5  

IF 
Year 6  

GH  

92.8 79.7 89.5 91 94.5 93.9 98.9 88.6 84.8 

 


